
Social Club Leadership Election Results 

Dear Members, 

We are excited to announce the results of our recent leadership elections. After a thorough voting 

process, we are pleased to declare the following individuals as our new leaders: 

• President: John Doe 

• Vice President: Jane Smith 

• Treasurer: Emily Johnson 

• Secretary: Michael Brown 

We would like to thank all the candidates for their commitment and enthusiasm, as well as all 

members who participated in the voting. 

We look forward to another great year ahead with our new leadership team! 

Best Regards, 

The Social Club Committee 


